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On Monday June 21, Dr. Wu-Chung Wu, Dean of International Affairs at National Kaohsiung 
Hospitality College (Taiwan) visited Dr. Matsuda, Vice President of Yamaguchi University 
and discussed the possibility of academic exchanges between Yamaguchi University and 
National Kaohsiung Hospitality College.  
 
Department of Tourism Policy, Faculty of Economics at Yamaguchi University has continued 
mutual exchanges with National Kaohsiung Hospitality College to date. The visit of Dean of 
International Affairs Dr. Wu is expected to contribute to the advancement of further 
exchanges between the two institutions. 


